

Friends of Cross Farm PTA
Cross Farm Infant School
Gresham Way
Frimley Green
Surrey
GU16 6LZ

13 June 2012

Thank You for the Raffle Prize

Dear Mr Chandler,

Thank you very much for your *very* generous donation of £50 in Vale Furnisher vouchers, which you kindly donated towards our school's May Fair raffle! This was a very sought-after prize!!

We were lucky and had a very sunny day, which resulted in an amazing turnout! The event itself was a great success and the children had lots of fun. We hope to upload some photos of the May Fair onto our website shortly: www.cross-farm.surrey.sch.uk

The fundraising was very successful, thanks to a great array of raffle prizes this year, and we are now well on our way towards purchasing some new outdoor play equipment for the children's playground.

Thank you again for your generous donation.

Best Wishes from everyone at Cross Farm Infant School

Claudine Kelly

Friends of Cross Farm PTA

If you would prefer NOT be contacted in future with regards to a raffle prize donation, please simply email claudinelier@aol.com